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Grenora’s Centennial                                           

        Your Foundation was Host   

 

R e f r e s h i n g ! 

Helping the Foundation meet and 
refresh registrants and other visitors 
to the school’s new facility were  
(l to r) Joni Peterson (GHS ‘72) and 
former GPS teachers Shirley Larson 
and Ruth Carlson.  Thanks, ladies, 
for representing the Foundation by 
greeting Centennial party-goers. 
 

 

 They came with great anticipation—and were not disappointed.  Alumni, teachers, 
past residents and many others poured into town the weekend of July 1-3 to celebrate Gre-
nora’s 100th birthday.  With a rainy summer Grenora was abundantly green, and the town 
was spiffed up to properly greet them all.  Throughout town, conversation flowed, laughs 
were ample, memories revived.  Grenora‘s Centennial celebrated that the town and its 
school have not only survived — they have thrived ! 
 The new addition to the school served as registration site for all new arrivals and the 
Grenora Public School Foundation was there in full force, with additional volunteers, to 
greet, serve refreshments, and give tours of the impressive facility. 
 Registrants gathered at the new gym to reacquaint with old classmates and friends, 
view class pictures, and then gather in small groups to tour the new second gym, weight 
room, 7 classrooms, teacher lounge, locker rooms and bathrooms.  As they walked the air 
conditioned facility, they learned that the 1968 structure (except the gym) would also be air 
conditioned when all work was completed by the start of the school year.  Except for that 
1968 gym, which was used for the Centennial’s hypnotist show, the older structure was off 
limits to the public, as it was receiving extensive updates to all windows and entry doors, ad-
ministration offices, restrooms, and kitchen, addition of a video conferencing room, and a 
larger library.  The $9.95 million project yielded far more than the new addition; the 1968 
structure has been vastly improved to better educate the district’s children.  While small  
towns in the region have closed their schools, Grenora proudly welcomes this impressive 
structure to support a promising future.  (See the Fall/Winter 2015 newsletter for more de-
tail about the then-planned new structure and improvements.) 
          __________          __________          __________          __________          __________          ___________          __________          __________           __________          __________          __________          __________          __________          __________          __________           

 
School board member Rick Foss (GHS ‘81) and Principal Joe Paine joined Foundation Advisory Cmte 
members to give tours of the facility.  Did we think to take a picture of all the informative, distin-
guished tour guides?  Nope.  We were too busy enjoying the tours with our fellow partiers. 
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__________          __________          __________          __________          __________          __________          __________          __________          __________          __________          __________          __________          __________          __________          __________          __________          __________          __________ 

 

Many Ways to Support the Grenora Public School Foundation 
 In addition to simply writing a check to the Grenora Public School Foundation or clicking on “DONATE” at our web-
site www.grenorakids.net, there are many other tax-deductible options to support our school system: 

 Life Insurance/Retirement Accounts 

  An easy process which has no impact on your current financial situation. 
 

 Gift of Stock 
  Lets you take a tax deduction for the current market value of the stock and avoid capital gains tax. 
 

 Bequest  
  A promise to give property or money after you die, which potentially saves substantial estate tax.   

 Charitable Gift Annuities 
  The donor transfers property to the NDCF/Grenora Public School Foundation and NDCF pays a given amount 
  at each selected payment period to annuitant(s) (usually donor and spouse), a portion of which is tax free. 
  The annuity amount is fixed and will not change with current investment or market conditions, which is espe-
  cially attractive if you have a stock, CD or other investment that is not producing a large amount of income.   

 Charitable Remainder Unitrust 
  A  special trust that pays income to family members.  After the income payments have been completed  
  the remainder is distributed to NDCF for the Grenora Public School Foundation.  This bypasses the capital  
  gains tax, provides  increased income, and takes a tax deduction for the donation. 
 

     Find additional information at www.grenorakids.net.  John Heinen of the North Dakota Community Foundation can also  
                   answer questions at  701-590-4619.               As with all large donations, consult your tax or legal advisor.   

“On this Site” plaques such as this 
one at the new school addition were 
posted throughout town during Gre-
nora’s Centennial as a self-guided 
walking tour to tell the 100 year story 
of businesses and organizations which 
are part of the area’s rich history.  A 
website now holds these plaques and 
invites others to contribute more pic-
tures, facts, and memories so that 
they may be posted to that website. 
Go to the City of Grenora’s website 
www.grenora.org and click on “A HIS-
TORY WEBSITE.”  Some fun facts which 
appeared on the school’s plaque, and 
now on that website include: 

 Grenora School District 94  formed in 1918 with a one room structure on the same general site. 

 The 1919 school cost $39,000.  It 
was demolished in 1969.  Its origi-
nal gym had a “disappearing” stage 

 A larger gym was added to the 
north side of the 1919 school in 
1939 and demolished in 2014. 

 With the early 1960’s closings of 
Hanks, Zahl and several rural 
schools, District 99 built a new ele-
mentary and high school in 1968, 
costing just under $700,000. 

 A new addition on the site of the 
1919 structure was added in 2016. 
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Another Playground ? 
 

The Foundation’s Fall/Winter 2014 newsletter told of a new playground that had been erected and 
dedicated on school grounds.  It was among the first of the Foundation’s opportunities to join with oth-
ers in the community to fund a major common goal.  The result was phenomenal!  It has been put to 
good use by our children, who thoroughly enjoy it.  Because of its popularity and, due to the size of our 
school enrollment, that playground cannot adequately and safely serve all the children – we need a 
second  playground!    Actually, a good problem to have in our small community.  We have children – 
lots of them!     Take a look at a second playground that our school has its eye on – 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
       
          __________          __________          __________          __________          __________          __________          __________          __________          __________          __________          __________          __________          __________          __________          __________          __________           __________  
 
 

Protecting Donor Interests — Strategic Planning Meeting Held 
 

The Foundation’s Advisory Committee met in July with North Dakota Community Foundation advisor John Hei-
nen to evaluate and build on its structure and goals in order to assure continued good stewardship of donor 
funds and their use.  Actions taken in this first of more such meetings were: 
       Election of new officers: 
 President – Carlyle Norby       Vice President – Lavern Johnson       Secretary/Treasurer – Ron Laqua 
       Funding Parameters 
 Establish guidelines to help the Foundation consistently consider and promote those activities which 
 best represent the intent of donors’ generous contributions and which support the vision of the school’s 
 board of directors.  Work continues on these guidelines which will be available by website and by other 
 means for public review.   
 

The Grenora Public School Foundation is an organization independent of the Grenora Public School which col-
laborates with the School’s Board of Directors to assure Foundation goals and actions support the policies and 
goals of Grenora Public School and properly consider Foundation donor wishes. 
          __________          __________          __________          __________          __________          __________          __________          __________          __________          __________          __________          __________          __________          __________          __________          __________           __________  
 
 

      A Milestone Ribbon Cutting 
School Board President Lavern Johnson addresses students, 
teachers, public, and the TV camera August 11 prior to cutting 
the ribbon on the school’s new addition and extensive up-
grades to the 1968 facility.  He and Supt. Troy Walters 
thanked the many people responsible for this significant mile-
stone for the school and community.  Johnson shared 
heartfelt words from a community member who attributed 
the community’s strength to our progressive school.   

 
For this second proposed play-
ground please consider joining 
the many generous Foundation 
donors who have made  other 
worthwhile projects possible. 
As always, the children benefit 
directly when you help them 
out in this way.   
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Thanks, Donors! 
The great works funded by the Foundation are only possible because of your donations.  Prior donors’ names and the pro-
jects which have been funded with those generous donations appear on our website www.grenorakids.net(Thank you)  Re-
cent donors include:       (numbers in parenthesis indicate GHS alumni graduation year) 
 

Memory of Carol Berg (65) — Leta & Duane Berg                               Eugene & Connie Anderson                                         Kipton & Rita Kolden                        
Gerald(64)&Sharon(63) Larson                                                                Michael & DonnaRae Dragseth                                 Aaron & Kristal Schmit                                         
GHS Class of 2016                                                  Numerous other donations given the Foundation through the Berg family in Carol’s memory   
Memory of Art & Olga Bergeron — Adeline Bergeron  (57) 
Memory of Floyd & Lillian Blomberg & Carolle Blomberg Bartsch (57) — Marlo (56) & Gloria Blomberg 
Memory of Fred Eberle (36)— Lavern(80) & Julie Johnson      Carlyle (64) & Gloria Norby 
Memory of Cynthia Fischer — Mike & Sharyn (72) Resvick 
Memory of Clarice Hanson— Martin T. Hanson (67) 
Memory of Robert Hought — Lillie Hought 
Memory of Gary Johnson — Roger (68) & Pam (75) Gunlikson      Carlyle (64) & Gloria Norby 
 

Robert(77) & Lori Arnson                   Rick (81) & Cindy Foss                    Shirley Ledahl                    Lyle (63) & Dianna Riveland 
John (92) & Sara Berg           Warren & Mary Froelich  Jerome & Carmen(62)McCormick         Gerald (62) & Dawn Rustad 
David & Mary Lynn (69) Brevik         Dennis M. Gendreau                    Tim & Jennifer McNamara                     Wally (54) & Marlys Rustad       
Gerard & Marilyn (54) Burling          Roger(68)&Pam(75) Gunlikson       Laurence(49)& Vi(55)Muller                  Myrt Scott (65) 
Dean (74) & Ruth Carlson                Allan & Marla Hagen                         David Musgjerd (55)                  F. Jeff Smith (71) 
Gerald & JoAnne (54) Christensen   John(70) & Phyllis(71)Haskins  William (52) & Judith Musgjerd             Kenneth Stauffer (83) 
Dennis(66)&Karen 65)Christianson Rhonda Haugen (65)                         Robert & Judy (60) Nelson                  Isabelle (Selmer-41) Storseth 
Randa & Michael Eldred            Arvid & Judy Johnson                        E.K. & J.A. Oyen                                        Elizabeth Suhr (79) 
Joshua & Kelsey Erbes           Lisa & Daryl Kleyer                             Walt(50) & Norma Jean Oyen                Richard & Janet(76)Tangedal   
Jason (90) & Amy Folvag            Ron Laqua (72)    Harvey(40) & Allen Pederson                Robert & MaryBeth(73) Timian          
                                           
 _____________________________________________________________________________________________________________________________________________________________________________________________________________________________ 
          

          Statement of Grenora Public School Foundation Funds as of 9/30/16 
         Donations Received Since Inception                                         $100,751 
        Funded Projects                                                                               (20,412) 
        Administrative Costs                                                                         (3,821)            

        Foundation Cash Balance 9/30/16 (incl. items in transit)       $76,518 
                 ======= 
              
 ____________________________________________________________________________________________________________________________________________________________________________________________________________________________ 
        

A developing story —  The family of Gina Thomas has recently donated land across the street from the 
school on the former site of their mother’s home.  The school greatly appreciates this generous donation 
and is considering a possible day care facility there for children of teachers and others in the community. 

 

       This newsletter is written, printed and processed by dedicated Foundation volunteers. 

The Foundation’s Centennial “Thanks” 
Many were responsible for the Centennial’s great success — Hard-working members of the Greno-
ra Community Club diligently prepared for the event over many months and sacrificed opportuni-
ties to enjoy the fruits of their labors as they continued their efforts during the festivities.  The City 
of Grenora gave obvious, as well as behind-the-scenes support, with infrastructure improvements, 
donations, and extensive administrative duties required by the event.  The school and staff sup-
ported so many efforts and provided its facility, many businesses, organizations, and individuals 
donated to help defray most costs, and the alumni/friends, by paying the registration fees, volun-
teering, and giving other forms of support, put the icing on the cake.  Those who came to honor 
Grenora’s accomplishments and share in the fun made it a genuine party and fitting commemora-
tion of our great town.                                                The Foundation thanks you all !     
 


